
Announcement: We’re Expanding! 

Miami Valley Hospital is pleased to announce the 

expansion of our pharmacy residency program!
Our ASHP accredited PGY1 Pharmacy Residency 
Program will be doubling in size to four positions.

We also are launching two NEW pharmacy residency 
programs, each with one position:

• PGY2 Critical Care

• PGY1/2 Health System Pharmacy Administration
and Leadership (HSPAL) with Masters in
Pharmacy Leadership at University of Cincinnati

For questions: klmadding@premierhealth.com 

Visit our website for more information via the QR code on the right!

Join us to learn more at our upcoming events!
Date Event Location 

Saturday, October 28 
10 a.m. – 2 p.m. OSHP Residency Showcase Columbus, OH 

In-person Open House 

 Register here: 

https://forms.office.com/
r/hRXS0JKsXE  

Wednesday, November 15

4 – 6 p.m.

Virtual Open House 

 Register here: 

https://forms.office.com/
r/hRXS0JKsXE  

Monday, December 4 
1 – 4 p.m.

ASHP Midyear 

Residency Showcase 

Booth 4349 

Anaheim, CA 

Thursday, November 16 
4 – 6 p.m.

Miami Valley Hospital
One Wyoming St.
Dayton, OH 45409
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